
 
 

 
 
 

 

Capital Metro Area – Milan Post Office Closing – Richmond 
District  

(Norfolk, VA) 
  

  
Updated: Friday February 23, 2018 @1:00pm 
  
Postal officials are suspending operations at the Milan Post Office, located at 3800 Colley Ave, Norfolk 
VA, 23508 effective February 26, 2018. All operations will be moved to the Norfolk Main Post Office 
located at 600 Church Street, Norfolk VA, 23501. 
 
Milan customers can conduct all retail transactions (including passports) and pick up their P.O. box mail 
at the Norfolk Main Post Office between the hours of 8:30 a.m. – 5 p.m. (M – F).   

Milan Drop Shipments from our mailers should be taken to the Delivery Unit at the Norfolk Main Post 
office.  

Delivery operations will not be impacted. 

 
 

  
### 

  
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 

  
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy. 
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